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When shopping at Amazon.com we would 
greatly appreciate it if you would shop 
through our PTA’s unique link. Amazon 
gives a portion of all sales made through 
this link back to our PTA. It doesn’t cost 
you ANYTHING! It is an EASY and FREE 
way to help support the programs that 
benefit your student! Here’s what to do:

Step 1: 
Go to NorthPointElementary PTA.
blogspot.com and click on the Amazon link 

OR

Type in the link: http://www.amazon.
com?_encoding=UTF8&tag=nopopt-20 

(Bookmark it to make it easier next time)
 
Step 2: 
Shop.
 
That’s it! Easy and Free!  And you still use 
your own Amazon account if you have one!

We encourage you to share this with friends 
and family!

Shopping on Amazon
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Remember 
school is out:
for the two weeks between 
December 23 and January 1! Enjoy 
this time with family, friends and 
loved ones!

NORTH POINT PTA NEWSLETTER



2

Special Thanks to Margaret Moors, Lori 
Gilbert & those who helped assemble the 
Emergency Kits & deliver them to the 
school classrooms.  You may still send an 
emergency kit with your child if you have 
not either purchased one or sent one to 
have in the classroom.  Non-perishable 
food items, emergency contact information, 
water, a kitchen trash bag, gum, a few pieces 
of candy & a comfort letter are the items we 
encourage each student to have in case of an 

emergency situation.  

Thank you to Natalie Ward & those who 
helped her provide a meal for the teachers 
during SEPs.  

A particular Thank You to Sarah Gun for 
her service as PTA Treasurer.  We welcome 
Dusti Hugh as Treasurer for the rest of the 
school year.  

We wanted to thank everyone who came out to Vote last month. Two new city council 
members were elected, Chris Condie and Paul Hancock. Also, Mayor Bert Wilson was re-
elected to serve another term.

PTA Board 2013-14 
President................... Laurie Wilcox
President-Elect.Rachael Anderson
Principal VP....................Mr. Roper
Teacher VP....................Mr. Salmon
Legislative VPs....Charlyn Webster
and..............Tina Gonderman-Lind
Treasurer....................... Sarah Gunn
Treasurer-Elect............. Dusti Hugh
Secretary...................Beth Messmer
Fundraising.................Jeni Droubay
Community 
Involvement:..............Natalie Ward
Education:.....................Kristie Hall
Education:..........Nancy Macedone
Family Life:............. Annie Roberts
Health.............................. Leisl Allen
Safety & Welfare.. Margaret Moors
Individual 
Development...... Anna Widerberg
Public Relations...... Jim Macedone
Membership...........Wendy Stauffer

Principal.................. Mr. Kim Roper
1901 North 2300 West

Lehi, Utah 84043
(801) 768-0335

Sign Up
School newsletters will be sent 
by email.  To receive email 
information, send a request to 
NorthPointPTA@gmail.com or 
sign the list in the office. No action 
is needed if you already receive our 
emails.  

Website
Check the school website at:
northpoint.alpineschools.com

First Wednesday

Our North Point PTA 

meetings are held on the first 

Wednesday of every month 

at 9:30am in the Kiva.

Special Thanks!

Thanks for voting!

$7540 Profit!
Mrs Meyers let us know that The Book Fair earned $10,858 and the profit for the school 
library is $7,540!  Thank you for supporting the Book Fair & for helping our Library to 
purchase more books.  Also, thank you to all of the volunteers who helped cashier.  We 
appreciate all of the help.

	
  

	
  

We’ve decided to do another contest! 
 

The top 3 classes that have brought in the most box tops will win…… 
 

 

A POPCORN PARTY!!! 

 
 

Remember to: 
*put your box tops in a baggie 

*write your child’s teacher’s name on the baggie 
*turn it into that teacher or into the office 

 
Contest will end January 17th!!! 



The Home Reading Library is in need of a 
few more volunteers for our Kindergarten 
classes. We need help once a week on the 
same day, each week.

Open right now: Tuesday morning around 
9:30-10, and Monday or Friday anytime 
between 12:45-3pm. 

Volunteering only takes about 25-30 
minutes, anytime good for you within the 
designated time frame. 

Willing parents can bring younger 
children when helping. Please email: 
northpointhrl@gmail.com or call Natalie 
Ward at 801-232-7941 if you are able to 
help.
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December 2013

Christmas Eve

New Years Eve

9:30am 
PTA Meeting

Christmas Day

New Years Day

Christmas Break

Christmas Break

WE DELIVER
Exceptional Parents & Teacher that

work together for the well-being 
&

success of children, who are our

LEADERS OF 
TOMORROW

Home Reading Library


